
 

 

Date: 28 November 2019 

BUNDEGI BOAT RAMP – CLOSED FOR MAINTENANCE 
 
The Bundegi Boat Ramp will be closed on the 5th December 2019 from 06.00 AM – 
06.30 PM. Closure is due to maintenance and remedial works.  

Any enquiries please contact the Shire Works Depot on 9949 1699 

 
Cameron Woods 
Chief Executive Officer 


